
Schuylkill River Park Community Garden 
Steering Committee Meeting 
Markward Recreation Center 

November 4, 2009  
 
Present:        Not Present: 
Derek Freres (A-1), Chair     Seth Levi (J-7), Treasurer  
Linda Zaimis, Recording Secretary (B-4)   Margaret Dowling (K-2W) 
Chris Henningsen (F-3)     Joyce Frye (H-6) 
Al Kelman (J-6)      Dorothy Kogan (K-4) 
Fran Levi (J-7)       
Rob Reisley (D-1)       
Doug Ross (H-6) 
Allison Rulon-Miller (C-2) 
Joan Wells (K-5) 
  
The meeting was called to order by Derek at 7:03 pm. 
 
Al made a motion to approve the October minutes. Seconded and approved. 
  
Seth has moved out of state. Fran nominated Rob as interim Treasurer. 
Seconded and approved. 
 
The final design of the entrance signs needs to be approved by Fairmount Park. 
 
The brackets for the plot replacements were ordered from Gardener’s Supply 
and have arrived. They are being stored in a secure space. 
 
The annual meeting will be held on March 17, 2010. Al made a motion to 
approve $100.00 to reserve the space at Trinity Memorial Church for the 
meeting. Seconded and approved. 
 
Parkside Plantings: Allison reported that the Fall bulbs will be planted on the 
Work Day, November 7. 
 
Tomato Trials: Linda reported that the Tomato Trials were successful this year 
and will be repeated next year. 
 
PHS City Harvest: Linda met with PHS City Harvest coordinators to plan which 
seeds and plants we will need for next year.  
 
The water will be turned off for the winter after the Work Day. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:59 pm. 
 
Linda Zaimis, 
Recording Secretary 


